
Manheim Twp. H.S.      BULLETIN #155                        Tuesday, April 30, 2019 
  
Attention All Students:  Upon arrival to school all bus riding students are expected to exit their bus and enter the building 
immediately.  At dismissal time, students should report to their buses.  Students who walk or who are car riders are not 
permitted to walk within the bus loading area. Additionally, all students are expected to leave crosswalks open for the 
movement of other students and staff. Your cooperation will help our transportation department maintain a very difficult 
schedule.                                   Administration 

Seniors:  Jostens will be here on Thursday, May 2nd to deliver graduation items during all 3 lunches. Students should bring cash 
or money order only. Any items not picked up on Thursday can be picked up in the main office from Mrs. Ridley.  Reminder to 
seniors that caps & gowns will be distributed the first day of graduation practice. 

Attention all students: STEMfest is happening at the High School on Friday, May 10th from 6:30-8:30 and MT TEC is looking for 
volunteers to help assist at various stations. If you are interested, please stop by the Library and speak with Mrs. Leisey or fill 
out the volunteer form posted by the cafeteria. Last year, we had over 200 elementary and middle school students attend this 
event and we will need student volunteers to help out. Please consider volunteering your time.  
 
All materials that were checked out from the Library, except for classroom sets of books and calculators, are due on May 
15th.                     Library 
 
Amnesty International and Black Student Union are hosting culture day this Friday, May 3rd. This Day will celebrate the 
cultural diversity within our school. Dress up in your culture’s traditional attire, within the dress code, or wear your BSU 
strength in diversity shirt. Join us this Friday to celebrate all of our unique cultural backgrounds.  
 
Blue Streak Connections: Are you interested in becoming a mentor for a student with special needs? Please consider joining 
Blue Streak Connections for the 2019-2020 school year. Applications can be picked up in Mrs. Cooper's classroom, room 233. 
 
Do you want to be more involved in community service? Key Club is the perfect organization for you. Application information 
for the 2019-2020 school year is now available outside of Mr. Aiello's room, 177. All applications must be submitted by Sunday, 
May 5. 
 
If you plan on playing a sport for your school in the 2019-2020 School Year, this information is for you.  We are offering FREE 
PIAA Physicals provided by Orthopedic Associates of Lancaster for Manheim Township School District student athletes, grades 
7-12, for the 2019-2020 school year. If you plan on playing a sport in 2019-2020 school year, Fall, Winter or Spring, for the high 
school or middle school, this is for YOU.   Dates are June 10th & July 25th.  Please visit our Athletics Page on our website for 
more details or call the Athletic Department at 717-560-3098. 
 
Anyone interested in trying out for the boys soccer team next fall needs to attend a player/parent meeting on Wednesday, 
May 1 at 7pm in Convocation Hall.  
 
Attention 9th through 11th grade girls interested in trying out for the varsity tennis team in the fall.  There will be a 
mandatory informational meeting on Tuesday, May 14 at 2:45 in the high school cafeteria.  The meeting will last about 15 
minutes. 
 
 

TODAY’S SPORTS  
SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME 

Vtrack Conestoga Valley  H Gene Kruis Field 4:00   
Vbase Hempfield A Hempfield HS Baseball Diamond 4:15  2:45 
Jvbase Hempfield A Hempfield HS Baseball Diamond 4:15  2:45 
Jvsoft Hempfield H Stauffer Park 4:15  3:00 
Vsoft Hempfield H Stauffer Park 6:30  3:00 
Jvglax Hempfield H Ed Journey Field 5:30   
Vglax Hempfield H Ed Journey Field 7:00   

 
 
 


